The Virginia-Washington DC Chapter of the Healthcare Financial Management Association appreciates your ongoing support of our organization.  Without your contributions, we would not be able to provide the high-quality educational events and networking opportunities our organization has been known for over the past 70 years!
As a direct result of your support, we have provided thousands of hours of education to our members over the past years. Our volunteer members are diligently planning our upcoming in-person Spring and Fall conferences as well as numerous educational webinars, networking events and mentoring activities.  Below are some of our upcoming events. We are eager to see you there!
· November 9:  Region 4 HFMA Webinar: Using Innovation to Drive the Revenue Cycle for Complex Claims
· December 3:  Washington Commanders VS Miami Dolphins Networking Event
· April 24-25:  Spring Conference at Hotel Roanoke
· TBD:  Health System/University visits
· September:  Fall Conference at Virginia Beach 
I hope you’ll consider joining our special group of sponsors so that we can continue to fulfill our mission of offering professional development through education, peer collaboration, and certification opportunities.  And again, on behalf of the board of directors for the Virginia-Washington DC Chapter, thank you for your support.  
Please click the link below or contact me at vadc@hfma.org if you have any questions regarding sponsorship.

Sincerely,

Karen Garner, FHFMA, MBA
President Elect/Sponsorship Chair
Virginia-Washington DC Chapter HFMA
Kgarner5@wellspan.org

